GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD

GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

ROBERT GIBSON
MRS. PEARL TUSH
WILLIAM VOYLES
MRS. RITA TUCKER, CLERK-TREASURER

February 21, 1977 Water Utility Office

The Greenville Town Board and the Water Advisory Board called this special meeting to name public depositories for the ensuing two (2) year period.

Board President Robert Gibson opened the meeting. Board members present were Robert Gibson, Pearl Tush and William Voyles. Also present was Janice Gibson of the Greenville Water Utility.

On motion by Pearl Tush, seconded by William Voyles, the board established the American Bank of New Albany, Indiana as a public depository for Greenville Town and Greenville Water Utility, and Union Bank & Trust of New Albany, Ind.

Respectfully submitted,

Jack E./Sprigler Clerk-Treasurer

Robert Gibson Board President